
 

 

 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Due to scheduling conflicts the regular Board of Directors 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 18, 2019,            

at 6:30 p.m. is canceled. 

There will be a Special Board of Directors meeting on   

Thursday, December 19, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the District at 

 (760) 974-0072 or Email: bwaszak@jbwd.com. 


